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JAMES NASH STATE HIGH SCHOOL 
                                                                      PO Box 492, Gympie Q 4570 

 109 Myall Street, Gympie Q 4570 
        Ph 07 54827588 Fx 07 54828537 

E-mail the.principal@jamenashshs.qld,edu.au 
 

 
 
 

 
19 August 2019 
 
 NOTICE TO PARENTS OF STUDENTS IN YEAR 11 
 
Unit 2 examinations for students in Year 11 will be held from Monday 16 September until Friday 
20 September inclusive.   
 
Parents are informed that students are permitted to study at home on Monday 16 September until 
Friday 20 September inclusive during sessions when they are not required for examinations - 
SHOULD PARENTS WISH THEM TO DO SO, and under the following conditions. 
 
N.B. Any student who has incomplete VET Certificates or poor attendance 
needs to attend each day of the exam block. 
 
 
1. Students should be in attendance 15 minutes in advance of the published starting time for 

each examination.    
 
2. Students are to wear full school uniform when in attendance at school during the 

examination period. 
 
3. Students will spend their study time profitably at home or at a location considered by 

parents as suitable for study. 
 
4. Parents will accept responsibility for the supervision of their student son or daughter while 

he or she studies at home or in a place that the parents consider to be suitable. 
 
 THE SCHOOL WILL ARRANGE STUDY AREAS FOR STUDENTS WHOSE 

PARENTS WISH THEM TO ATTEND SCHOOL AS USUAL DURING THE 
EXAMINATION PERIOD. 

 
Permission to study at home will be given only to those students who return the attached form, 
completed and signed by parent(s) to the Office on or before Friday 13 September 2019. 
 
 
B Nilon 
DPSS 

 


